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Ad Hoc Government Study Committee (Westborough, MA) 
Minutes of February 7, 2007 
 
Present: John E. Arnold, Christopher Senie, Thomas Shea, Brigitte Casemyr, Kristina Allen, Sue 

Abladian, Manohar Vichare 
  
Chairman Shea called the meeting to order @ 7:08 pm. The agenda for this meeting focused on 
the review of past minutes. As the results of these reviews and ensuing discussions, the following 
votes where taken: 
 
Minutes of November 29, 2006: J. Arnold made a motion to approve, motion seconded by S. 
Abladian. Motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Minutes of December 13, 2006: B. Casemyr made a motion to approve as amended, motion 
seconded by C. Senie. Motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Minutes of January 10, 2007: J. Arnold made a motion to approve as amended, motion seconded 
by Sue Abladian. Motion was approved unanimously. 
 
The committee members then reviewed the interim report draft, which the committee expects to 
deliver to the Board of Selectmen on February 22nd. As this interim report contains several 
recommendations that are based on the initial feedback provided by the Town Moderator, and as 
some recommendations appears to be predicated on state statutes, the committee also decided to 
submit a copy of the Interim Report Part II to both the Town Moderator and the Town Counsel 
for their review, through S. Abladian. The committee will ask that both town officials provide 
input no later than February 19, so that the committee may finalize its interim report during their 
February 22 meeting. The committee will then plan on securing time on the Board of 
Selectmen’s agenda on March 13.  
 
K. Allen made the motion to accept the interim report as amended, subject to final editing and 
the review of Part II by Town Counsel and Town Moderator. S. Abladian seconded the motion, 
which was approved unanimously.  
 
T. Shea confirmed the dates for the future committee meetings as follows: 2/21, 3/7, 3/21, 4/4, 
4/18, 5/2 and 5/16.  
 
M. Vichare made a motion to adjourn. C. Senie seconded the motion. The motion passed with a 
unanimous vote and the meeting was adjourned at 9.07 pm. 
 
Submitted, 
Brigitte Casemyr, Secretary 


